
•	 STEVE CLARK YMCA will NOT offer Kid Zone service in JUNE 2020.
•	 Kid Zone care is exclusively available on a first-come, first-served basis.
•	 REGULAR Kid Zone Hours are scheduled to resume Monday, June 22.

We’ve made some changes to address ongoing COVID-19 concerns:

PHYSICAL ENVIRONMENT
•	Hard-to-clean/sanitize soft items have been removed
•	All toys, surfaces, and equipment will be regularly cleaned and sanitized

SOCIAL DISTANCING
•	Participant capacity will be strictly-enforced
•	Many activities have been modified to encourage social distancing

HEALTH PRACTICES
•	Policies and “Readiness Checklist” requirements will be strictly enforced
•	Daily health screens, mandatory face masks, and optional gloves for staff

Please let our staff know if you have any questions or concerns.

	 MONDAY-FRIDAY	 8AM-12PM, 4-7:30PM
	 SATURDAY	 8AM-12PM
	 SUNDAY	 1-4PM
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We appreciate your patience as we prioritize social distancing,
enhanced cleanliness, and the health and safety of our members,

participants, and staff throughout our re-opening.

LEARN MORE AT YMCAWICHITA.ORG/WELCOMEBACK

WELCOME  
BACK

KID ZONE HOURS
Monday, June 8 - Sunday, June 21


